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Ms. Susan L. Hiatt
OCRE

8275 Munson Road IN RESPONSE REFER
Mentor. 0H 44060 TO F0IA-83-677

Dear Ms. Hiatt:

This is in further response to your letter dated November 16,1983, in
which you requested documents relating to the Construction Assessment
Team (CAT) visit to the Perry Nuclear Power Plant in August and September
1983.

The documents listed below are responsive to your request. These documents
are enclosed.

1. September 29, 1983 - Handwritten report to Roger Rohrbacher,
IE (39 pages).

2. Undated - Compton's Input on Mechanical Construction
(19 pages).

This completes NRC's action on your request.

Sincerely,
,p
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/ / J. M. Felton, Director
/ Division of Rules and Records

Office of Administration,

Enclosures: As stated
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